
According to Korean law,
From March 29, 2024

"Disposable amenities
Free offer is prohibited.“

Korea's Ministry of Environment announced                                                                                    
that the "Act on Promotion of Resource                 
Saving and Recycling" was enacted by the 
National Assembly on Feb. 29, 2024.

As a result, hotel accommodation facilities are    

prohibited from providing disposable 
amenities free of charge.

Violated facilities are subject to penalty      
charges.

① toothbrushes ②toothpaste

③razors ④shampoo ⑤conditioner

There are five of them.

In compliance with the law, our hotel will cease 
providing toothbrushes, toothpaste, and razors in 
guest rooms from March 29, 2024. 

If needed, these items are available for purchase at the front desk.

・ toothbrushes (include toothpaste) 1ea 1,000 won  （Tax included）

・ razors                                                     1ea 1,000 won  （Tax included）

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and sincerely appreciate your 
understanding and cooperation. Thank you.

Toothbrushes ・ toothpaste

※ However, with regard to shampoo 
and conditioner, our hotel does not 
use disposable bottles, so they are 
exempt.

razors


